
Red-headed Woodpecker (Melanerpes erythrocephalus), Pinedale 
Estates neighborhood, Navajo County 

This Red-headed Woodpecker was photographed by James Furnia on 06 May 2021. 

This represents the first documented record for Navajo County. 

There have been only 8 previous Arizona records. 

Unmistakable. 
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